Page 1

From: "Impey, Patrice" < Patrice. Impey@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 3/22/2016 8:04:35 AM

Subject: Brussels

Dear Mayor and Council,

By now I am sure you have heard of the events in Brussels. As is our normal protocol, City Security is maintaining contact with VPD regarding any impact on the City's security measures. At this time there is no change to the threat level for Vancouver based on this incident. Security and our EOC will continue to monitor and I will let you know if anything changes.

Please call me at 604-603-5314 if you have any questions,

Regards,

Patrice Impey

Acting City Manager